
 

\\\DC - 002115/000128 - 2986950 v1   

 
 
 
November 13, 2009 

 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ari Q. Fitzgerald 
Partner 
+1.202.637.5423 
aqfitzgerald@hhlaw.com 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Transfer of Control Application Filed by OnStar, LLC; General Motors LLC; and 

General Motors Holdings LLC 
 OET File No. 0029-EX-TU-2009  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
  
 OnStar, LLC; General Motors LLC; and General Motors Holdings LLC (collectively, the 
“Parties”), through their attorney, hereby notify the Commission that the parties have 
consummated the transfer of control described in the above-referenced application that has been 
approved by the Commission.  The Parties consummated the transaction on Monday, 
November 2.  If you have any questions, or if any additional information would be helpful, 
please contact the undersigned. 
 
     
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
     /s/ Ari Q. Fitzgerald   
 Ari Q. Fitzgerald 
 HOGAN & HARTSON LLP 
 555 Thirteenth Street, NW 
 Washington, DC  20004 
 Counsel to OnStar, LLC;  
 General Motors LLC; and  
 General Motors Holdings LLC 


